
 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  

Monthly Newsletters Are Going  

E-MAIL ONLY 
 

As a church, we care deeply about God’s creation and being good 

stewards of our resources. Beginning with the November newsletter 

(sent October 29), we’ll be sending our newsletters by email only. 

We want to ensure you stay connected to your church family and don't 

miss out on any BLC happenings or events, so please scan the QR 

code below to sign up to receive the newsletter via email. 

 

Contact the church office at 605.225.9740 if you do not have an email, 

then we will arrange a paper copy for you to pick up. You can also view 

the Monthly Newsletter on our website at                                        

https://www.bethlehemaberdeen.org/welcome/monthly-newsletter    
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Announcements & Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

About Emails from Bethlehem 

Bethlehem values you and your attention.  We know email can be an 

effective way to communicate and also can be overwhelming and at times 

dangerous.  In order to both identify Bethlehem Lutheran Church as 

the sender and differentiate the different emails we send out, the 

"from" will begin with BLC and then include the particular topic. 

 

For example: 

BLC Connecting our Story 

BLC Sunday School  

BLC Devotions 

BLC Newsletter 

 

All will come from the primary BLC email account:  

office@ bethlehemaberdeen.org 

 

Bethlehem and Bethlehem staff members do not ever send out emails asking 

for donations via gift cards or ... Please be wise as there are plenty of 

scams. 

 

If you have questions or would like assistance with your email connection  

with Bethlehem, feel free to talk with a staff member. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL KITS & PERSONAL KITS NEEDED  
Bethlehem Piecemakers Quilters are collecting School Kits & Personal Kits 

for Lutheran World Relief through the end of September. 
 

SCHOOL KITS 

Box of 24 count crayons        Pencil sharpener            12” Rulers 

2 ½” erasers                           Blunt scissors        #2 Pencils 

70 sheet notebooks wide or college ruled 8” x 10 ½” paper 

 (NO loose-leaf paper) 
 

PERSONAL KITS 

    20” x 40” or 52” or 57” lightweight dark color bath towel 

    4-5 oz. soap (any brand in wrapper) 

    Large sturdy comb 

    Large toe nail clippers  
 

Please drop donations at the church office. 


